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Barry County Health Department is focused on supporting our residents as we respond to the spread of 
COVID-19 in every way we can. 
 
We have recently received the appropriate materials and trainings to enable us to open a drive-thru 
COVID-19 testing site.  If you or a loved one have mild respiratory symptoms suggesting Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) such as a cough, low-grade fever, or mild respiratory problems, please contact your primary 
care physician or contact us at the Barry County Health Department at 417-847-2114 to determine if 
you need a COVID-19 test.   
 
We will begin scheduling appointments for testing on Monday, April 27th.     
 
At the Barry County Health Department there is no need for a physician order for testing, however you 
must call and speak with one of our health care workers and answer screening questions to determine 
if a COVID-19 test would be beneficial. 
 
Once it is determined a COVID-19 test is necessary an appointment must be scheduled.   The only cost 
associated with the test will be a flat $10 fee. 
 
Please note that our testing capabilities will be limited to the number of test kits that we receive, 
however we will strive to test as many residents as we are able to.   
 
Please remember if you have symptoms of COVID-19, stay home and self-isolate.  Even if you do not 
have symptoms we continue to ask for everyone to stay home as much as possible and to maintain a 
minimum of six feet of separation between yourself and others when you do go out. 
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